mm O VINCENT'S SCHOOL

B A Specialist School for Sensory Impairment and Other Needs

Monday, September 5, 2022
Dear Parent/Guardian

You may already be aware, but | am writing to further update you on some of the staff changes and
lines of contact for the 22/23 academic year.

Mrs. Norah Warburton has started her phased retirement and is in school on a Monday and
Tuesday. Mrs. Warburton can be contacted during these days via the school office and via email:
noraw@stvin.com.

Replacing Mrs. Warburton as the Designated Safeguarding Officer is Mrs. Nicola Warrilow. Mrs.
Warrilow can be contacted via the school office Monday to Friday, or via email: nickyw@stvin.com.

The schools new SENDCO is Dr. Catherine Walker, and can be contacted via the school office, or via
email: catherinew@stvin.com.

All of the above information, and contact information can also be found on the school website.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
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Dr J A Patterson

Principal
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